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My name is Drew Doyle and I’'m excited to be selected as coach of the U18 B team again this
season along with my dad Steve. I’'m a proud lifelong Cubs player, and we are entering into our
6th season coaching the U18 Cubs.

My coaching philosophy is to help develop young women as hockey players and teammates on
the ice, as well as teaching life skills off the ice that these young athletes can take with them as
they prepare for future endeavours.

Steve has been actively involved with SFGHA over the past 15+ seasons as both a coach and
Executive board member. Steve has coached hockey at various levels within SFGHA and SFMHA
ranging from U9 all the way up to U18. This will be Steve’s fourth season coaching our U18
Competitive Cubs.

This season, we will be attending 4 tournaments:
e North Bay: Nov7-9
e Cubtown: Dec5-7
e Belleville: Jan2-4
e Brampton: Apr3-5

We also plan to attend the OWHA Provincial Championships should we qualify.

Should you have any questions, please reach out to us both at drewdoyle1998 @gmail.com and
asdoylel7@gmail.com.

Thank you,
Drew & Steve
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